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It may have been a shorter week for the children but what a great end to this half term. Alongside all of their other work, the 

children have been learning about the jubilee, Queen Elizabeth, her reign, her family and her life. We have had a fantastic 

festival to celebrate the jubilee to end the week. We really do have some amazing talent in this school. Happy half term!  

Tomorrow, Friday 27th May is an INSET day. We look forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 6th June.  

Here are some key dates which are coming up: 

 

Monday 6th June 3:300pm  PTA meeting—all welcome 

                        

Friday 24th June                   Summer fair  3:30—5:30pm 

Thursday 30th June             Sports day (KS1 am KS2 pm)       

w/b Mon 11th July               Y6 production 

Mon 18th July                      Y6  presentation evening  6pm                           

Thursday 21st July               Last day of term  

Children return to school on MONDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2022 

Uniform: 

The half term break is a good chance to check through uniform. Please ensure that your child is dressed in full school uniform. 

This does mean no trainers (unless medically required and approved by SLT), plain black shoes, school or plain blue jumpers/

cardigans (not any other type of jacket of sweatshirt), small hair clips in school colours or hair colour, white t-shirts or shirts, 

red shorts/house t-shirt for P.E. 

We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Summer fair non uniform days 

We kindly ask for a donation of the         

following in turn for wearing their own 

clothes to school. 

Friday 10th June—toiletries 

 

Friday 17th June— new toys 

 

Friday 24th June—bottles 

 

Summer Fair: 

A request from Mrs Carolin—if you have any spare jam jars, please do bring them into school as Mrs Carolin is going to be 

making her famous ‘mystery jars’ once again. She has also requested donations of sweets or lollies for her to put in the jars. 

Thank you. 

Year 3 baking: 

Year 3 made their own scones and had a little jubilee party on Wednesday. 
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Ice creams: 

In more exciting ice cream news, the PTA have arranged to sell ice lollies after school on every Friday after 

half term. 

Parking: 

We are really concerned that one of our children may get injured through inconsid-

erate parking both in and out of the school grounds.  

Please do not drive into the school car park area if you do not have a permit from 

the school. We do not have a drop off facility for the start and end of the school 

day. 

Please consider parking a  short distance away and walk the last part of your      

journey—this would have many benefits, not just to our parking issue. 

You will have seen a police presence outside school this week—they have been 

requested to attend as we do not wish any of our children to be hurt on their way 

to or from school. 

If you witness any dangerous driving you can report it to www.operationcrackdown.org  

Visitor in school: 

As part of the preparations for our jubilee celebrations we were lucky enough to have visit from Steve Leggett, a former 
soldier who is an ex Royal Engineer. He served just over 7 years,  who offered to come in dressed in his Coldstream Guard 
uniform. He has a collection of ceremonial uniforms as a living history interpreter. 
 

 

Whats App: 

Attached with this newsletter is a poster giving suggestions on how to stay safe when using Whats App. We continue to have 

many issues with children being extremely unkind and inappropriate on this platform (which has an age rating of 16).  
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Photos from today’s fantastic jubilee event: 

 

YR 

Y2 

Y4 

Y3 

Y6 

Y5 

Y1 

Rustington Parish Council kindly  

presented each child with a  

commemorative coin 
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